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October 17, 2024 

TO: ALL ELIGIBLE PARTICIPANTS AND ACTIVE RETIREES OF THE 
MICHIANA AREA ELECTRICAL WORKERS’ HEALTH AND WELFARE FUND 

RE: CHANGE HEALTHCARE DATA BREACH 

Dear Participants and Retirees: 

Many of you have received a “Notice of Data Breach” letter from Change Healthcare about a 
criminal cyber-attack.  An example of the letter is attached. Every person whose data may have 
been seen or taken without permission is supposed to have received the Notice of Data Breach 
letter from Change Healthcare.  To avoid confusion, we are writing to explain how you can 
protect yourself if you received the letter. 

Change Healthcare is a payment management system that is widely used by medical 
professionals and pharmacies, including several in Michiana, to check patients' eligibility for 
treatments and process orders for medication.  Your personal information was submitted to 
Change Healthcare as part of this process by your healthcare provider or your pharmacy. The 
MAEW Health And Welfare Fund does not have an affiliation or a contract with Change 
Healthcare. As a result, the protections being offered by Change Healthcare due to the cyber-
attack are only available to you. 

If you received the “Notice of Data Breach” letter, you are eligible for free online credit 
monitoring and identity theft protection and restoration services from IDX Credit and Identity 
Monitoring Services, paid for by Change Healthcare, for two (2) years. But these protections 
are not automatic. You must enroll for the available services to go into effect, and the 
monitoring must be activated to be effective.  If you received the letter from Change 
Healthcare, we encourage you to take advantage of these protections.  
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To enroll in these services, please go to www.changecybersupport.com and click on the link in 
the purple banner to register online or call IDX at 1-888-846-4705.   

Because this potential data breach is from one of your healthcare providers’ outside vendors, 
neither the Fund Office nor Local 153 can answer questions about the extent of the data breach 
or your potential exposure.  If you wish to contact Change Healthcare with any questions or 
concerns, you may reach them at 1-866-262-5342. 

Sincerely, 

Board of Trustees 
Michiana Area Electrical Workers’ Health & Welfare Fund 

enclosure 














